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JAN 31 1985

Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
' ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear Operations

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201

' Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 17, 1984, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliances which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated November 14, 1984.

Except for your response to Item 1.b, we have no further questions or comments
and these matters will be examined in subsequent inspections.

With regards to your response to Item 1.b, our position on this matter has been
comunicated to the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation and an interpretation
of the Code' requirement requested. Final disposition of your response to Item
1.b will be deferred pending receipt of the NRR position regarding appropriate
maximum stroke times for valves.

Should you have any questions concerning these matters, please feel free to
contact us.

Sincerely,

i

W. S. Little, Chief
Operations Branch

cc w/ltr dtd 12/17/84:
D. J.-VandeWalle, Nuclear

Licensing Administrator
J. F. Firlit, General Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)

-Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan
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